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Hi Joanna,

I have received and reviewed the draft copy of the Barren-Ground caribou visual survey. I was
 hoping you could submit this document to the public record for the Ekati Jay project as it
 speaks directly to the ongoing concerns of the YKDFN as well as other parties.

I do understand that the document is in an unfinished state; however, because the data
 presented suggests a continued rapid decline in caribou numbers, it would be particularly
 helpful for this to be part of the Jay Project Hearing. 

Thanks,

Alex Power M.Sc.
Regulatory and Research Specialist
Yellowknives Dene First Nation
phone: 867-766-3496
fax: 867-766-3497
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